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INFORMATION RELEASE

Narcotics Search Warrant Served in Suisun City December 18, 2009
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

On December 17th at approximately 9:00p.m, the Solano County Sheriff’s Special Weapons and Tactics Team
(SWAT), served a search warrant at a residence located on the 400 block of Amber Drive, in Suisun City. The
warrant was served in regards to an on-going narcotics investigation being conducted by Investigators assigned
to Cal-MMET (California Multi-Jurisdictional Methamphetamine Enforcement Team) and Sol-NET (Solano
County Narcotics Enforcement Team). This operation was also supported by officers from the Suisun City
Police Department.

Once inside, Investigators seized 615 marijuana plants with and estimated street value in excess of $3,000,000.
They also seized .40 caliber and .45 caliber ammunition from the residence.

No arrests were made during the warrant; however investigators are interested in talking to a man identified as
47-year old Aaron Jerome Johnson from San Francisco. Johnson is listed as the property owner of the Amber
Drive residence although the home is currently in foreclosure proceedings. Evidence discovered inside the
house leads investigators to believe that Johnson still has access to the house and had knowledge of the illegal
marijuana grow being conducted.

The investigation is ongoing and anyone with information regarding this case is asked to call the Cal-MMET
Investigations Unit at (707) 784-1351.
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